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May 9, 2018

Dear Customer,

Due to declining demand, AEC is obsoleting the Durakool 0122 G5 mounting clip, effective immediately.
The 0122 clip is being superseded by the Durakool 2023 G5 mounting clip. Attached are prints for your
convenience.

Let us know if we can assist in this transition, and thank you very much for your business.

Sincerely,
Bruce Finke

VP Marketing and Sales
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